Mrs. Marilyn Willis 6911 Wabash Circle Dallas, TX 75214

Dear Mrs. Willis:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for meeting with me last week at your home in Dallas. Your hospitality and graciously giving me a ride to the nearby store to catch a taxi was much appreciated.

As a follow-up to our meeting, I will be advising the Executive Director and the Review Board about our discussion. Please be assured that your position as stated to me regarding the slides is understood and appreciated. I will get back in touch with you after there has been additional discussion with the Board about this matter.

Again, thank you for taking the time to meet with me and for all of your cooperation. I look forward to talking with you in the near future.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director